————— Original Message-----

From: Beth Getman [mailto:lgetman@wi.rr.com]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 5:20 PM

To: Fruhling, William

Subject: Save Iota Court

I was in junior high when Mapleside was demolished. What a tragedy!

Let's keep our distinctive Madison buildings alive. Do not turn the campus
into a Walmart campus. Besides, those old buildings were well built with
solid real materials. Good craftsmanship throughout.

Just saying my piece. When I travel to my hometown from Milwaukee I like
to see State St. and Langdon St. as a historic and beautiful place



